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Welcome Back To School!

| hope that you and your family have had wonderful festive break and that
your child is looking forward to returning to school for another term. We
were all so impressed by the progress the children made during their first
term of Year 4/5 and are looking forward to another exciting term ahead

of us.

This letter provides information about the Spring Term so that you are
aware of everything we will be getting up to. If you would like to speak to
me about anything in further detail, as always, please feel free to come
and speak to me on the playground before or after school or contact the

office to make an appointment.

Miss Pear

Maths and English homework
for Year 5 will continue to be
set via Seesaw every Monday
and should be submitted by
the following Monday
morning. All pupils should
continue to practise spelling,
reading and times tables daily.

Copies of the Science and
Geography homework sheets
are available on the school
website.

PE lessons wil now take place on
Thursdays and Fridays. Please ensure
appropraite kits are in school and items
are clearly labelled (this should include
both shorts and long trousers. Trainers

will be needed every day for the Daily
Mile.

Recorders: All children need to have their
own recorder in school every Tuesday.

Wgter Bottles: It is essential that all
children bring a named water bottle into

school each day and take it home to be
washed daily.
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Spring Term Curriculum

Lots of our work this term will be based around our Geography topics:
‘North America’ and ‘Rivers’. In March, we will be taking a trip to London
Bridge to support our learning in Geography and DT (more details to
follow).

e English: We will continue to look at a range of poetry, fiction, and non-
fiction texts.

e Maths: We will continue to follow the National Curriculum.

e Science: Year 4 will be learning about ‘Animals, including Humans’ and

‘Sound’, while Year 5 will be finishing their learning about ‘Light’ before

moving on to ‘Evolution and Inheritance’.

Art: Pop Art, including Andy Warhol

DT: Cam Toys and Bridges

PSHE: It's My Body and Think Positive

Computing: Spreadsheets and Concept Maps

French: Do you have a pet? and La Date

Music: Easter Songs; Composers: Vivaldi and Einaudi

PE: Dance, Gymnastics, Hockey and Tennis

RE: Christianity

A more detailed copy of our Long Term Plan can be found on the
Puddlebridge page of the school website.

UPCOMING
EVENTS!
Timgs Tables Rockstars sessions will
continue to be set this half term. It is
expegted that all children complete the
ATH MARCH re.qqlred amount of minutes per week.
London Trip This is to ensure good progress is made
and fluency is retained by all children.
2TH MARCH Sessions will now be set every Friday to

World Book Day be completed by the following Friday.



